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The FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION announces its Internal Affairs Meeting for May 9, 2014, to 
which all interested persons are invited. 
TIME: Immediately following the Commission Conference which commences at 9:30a.m. in Joseph P. Cresse 
Hearing Room 148. 
PLACE: Gerald L. Gunter Building, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 105, Tallahassee, Florida 
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: To discuss and make decisions on matters which affect 
the operation of the Commission. 
Internal Affairs Agendas and Florida Public Service Commission' s contact information may be obtained from 

www.flmidapsc.com. Persons needing ADA accommodation to participate should contact the FPSC at least 
five days prior to the conference via 1-800-955-8770 (Voice) or 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) Florida Relay Service. 
*Changes to th is notice wi ll be publ ished at the earliest practicable time on the Commission ' s Web site. 
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FPSC Commission Clerk
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14485221 4/23/2014 FLORIDA PUBUC SERVICE COMMISSION 

14485124 4/23/2014 FLORIDA PUBUC SERVlCE COMMISSION 

Notices Confirmed by ACR 

Back to Agency Home 

Rule No./ 
Organization I 

Rule Title 

None 

Sectoon Issue 

Meeting 4/24/2014 Vol. 40/80 

Meetong 4/24/2014 Vol. 40/80 

I 
Section 

I 
Issue I 

Home Advanced Search I MyFLRules I Rules Open for Comments I About Us I Contact Us I Help 
Coovnoht and Privacv Polic1es I Accessibility Statement 

Copyroght @ 2010 State of flonda Department of State 

Date 

4/23/2014 

4/23/2014 

Date 

Under Florida law, E-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your E-mail address released 1n response to a public records 

request, do not send electronic mail to th1s entity. Instead, contact th1s off1ce by phone or m writing. 

https://v..rww.tlrules.org/agency/agencyNoticeList.asp?type= l 4/23/2014 




